
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 4/8/2014 10:54:58 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Goldman Environmental Prize on 4/28 

Hi Laura 

I think that I will have some extra tickets to the Goldman Environmental Awards on Monday, 
April 28th. In case you're not familiar, the Goldman Prize is akin to the Nobel prize for 
environmental grassroots activism. The premise is that one person can make a difference. If 
you're available, I'd love for you to join me as a guest. (My father Andy will be there as well, 
so you can to meet an actual smart Colvin!) 

The award ceremony is at the Opera House. Doors open at 4:45 and the ceremony start at 5:30. 

More info on the history of the prize, etc. http://www.goldmanprize.org/ 

Michael 
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